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Dear Deputy
The Irish Aviation Authority is a Semi State commercial organisation and is subject to the Code of
Practice for the Governance of State Bodies 2016. Any changes to our pension schemes
proposed following agreement by our Board and the scheme trustees must be submitted to the
Ministers for Transport and Department of Public Expenditure National Development Plan
Delivery and Reform for approval under the scheme rules and/or relevant legislation. We may
only implement the changes on receipt of written approval once this process has been
completed.

Yours sincerely
 

Alec Elliott
Corporate Affairs and Public Relations Manager
M: +353 (0) 87 706 4018 | T: +353 (01) 603 1119
E: alec.elliott@iaa.ie | www.iaa.ie
The Times Building, 11-12 D'Olier Street, Dublin 2, D02 T449
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